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UoN Foundation Officially
Launched
The University of Nairobi officially launched the

University of Nairobi Foundation on Thursday, 30th June

2022 at 5:30 PM at the Great Court. 

The Foundation is part of the reform agenda the

University is implementing aimed at transforming the

University into a vibrant, relevant and sustainable

University. 

He who opens a school door
closes a prison: UoN Foundation
Pre-launch Dinner
It was pomp and colour at the University of Nairobi

Foundation pre-launch dinner hosted at the Great Court

on Thursday 24th June 2022 evening.

The dinner was hosted ahead of the official launch of the

University of Nairobi Foundation slated for 30th June

2022. The event was aimed at raising awareness of the

existence of the Foundation as well as mobilizing

resources for its seed fund.

Addressing drug challenges in
health and humanitarian crisis
The University of Nairobi (UoN) joined the world in

commemorating the International Day Against Drug

Abuse and Illicit Trafficking (IDADA) on 24th June 2022

The virtual event was held under the theme: Addressing

drug challenges in health and humanitarian crisis.
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